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Descripción:
- Target Organization: 


This program is intended for government ministries who are in charge of
introduction, promotion, maintenance, and management of photovoltaic power
generation.





- Overall Goal:


Photovoltaic power generation will be adequately introduced, promoted,
maintained and managed for the effective use of solar energy.





- Course Objective:


Participants will be able to understand the theory and practice of photovoltaic
power generation and apply them to business for the introduction, promotion,
maintenance, and management of photovoltaic power generation systems.
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Beneficios:

Idioma:

Travel to Japan:


1.   Air Ticket: The cost of a round-trip ticket between an international
airport designated by JICA and Japan will be borne by JICA.


2.   Travel Insurance: Coverage is from time of arrival up to departure in
Japan. Thus traveling time outside Japan will not be covered.


4.   Accommodation in Japan:


JICA will arrange the following accommodations for the participants in Japan:


JICA Kyushu International Center (JICA KYUSHU)


Address: 2-2-1, Hirano, Yahata-Higashiku, Kitakyushu-shi, Fukuoka 805-8505,
JAPAN


TEL: 81-93-671-6311 FAX: 81-93-671-0979


(where ?81? is the country code for Japan, and ?93? is the local area code)


If there is no vacancy at JICA KYUSHU, JICA will arrange alternative
accommodations for the participants. Please refer to facility guide of JICA
KYUSHU at its URL, 


http://www.jica.go.jp/english/contact/domestic/





5.  Expenses:


The following expenses will be provided for the participants by JICA:





1  Allowances for accommodation, living expenses, outfit, and shipping


2  Expenses for study tours (basically in the form of train tickets).


3  Free medical care for participants who become ill after arriving in Japan
(costs related to pre-existing illness, pregnancy, or dental treatment are not
included)


4  Expenses for program implementation, including materials





6.   Pre-departure Orientation:


A pre-departure orientation will be held at the respective country?s JICA office
(or Japanese Embassy), to provide participants with details on travel to Japan,
conditions of the workshop, and other matters.





The participants are kindly requested to bring their laptop computer and USB
flash memory with them for making reports.







































Requisitos:
Nominee Qualifications:


Applying Organizations are expected to select nominees who meet the following
qualifications.


Essential Qualifications


1. Current Duties: be engineers working for solar power energy-related
government ministry, administrative organization, energy consulting company, and
other public organization & company.


2. Experience in the relevant field: have two (2) or more years? experience
related to photovoltaic generation,


3. Age: be between the ages of twenty-five (25) and forty-five (45) years


4. Educational Background: have a bachelor?s degree of science and/or
engineering, or equivalent thereof, in a field related to this program,


5. Language: have a sufficient command of spoken and written English,


6. Health: must be in good health, both physically and mentally, to participate
in the Program in Japan.


7. Must not be serving any form of military service.


*******************************************************************************

Required Documents for Application


1.   Application Form: The Application Form is available at the AUCI:
becas@auci.gub.uy


*Pregnancy


Pregnant participants are strictly requested to attach the following documents
in order to minimize the risk for their health.


1.letter of the participant?s consent to bear economic and physical risks


2.letter of consent from the participant?s supervisor


3.doctor´s letter with permission of her training participation.


Please ask JICA Staff for the details.


2.   Photocopy of passport: to be submitted with the application form, if you
possess your passport which you will carry when entering Japan for this program.
If not, you are requested to submit its photocopy as soon as you obtain it.


*Photocopy should include the followings:


Name, Date of birth, Nationality, Sex, Passport number and Expire date.


3.   English Ability Certificate: If available, please attach the official
certificate for English ability such as TOEFL, TOEIC, IELTS etc.


4.   Job Report (ANNEX I, SOLICITARLO EN: becas@auci.gub.uy) : to be submitted
with the application form. Fill in Attachment of this General Information, and
submit it along with the Nomination Form.


5.   Issue Analysis Sheet (IAS: ANNEX II; SOLICITARLO EN: becas@auci.gub.uy): to
be signed and approved by a supervisor and to be submitted together with the



application form.


*******************************************************************************




La Documentación que se debe presentar en, 


AUCI - Presidencia de la República, Torre Ejecutiva, Plaza Independencia 710 P.7
Of. 703 Of. Sección Becas (Horario: L a V de 9:00 a 17:00 hrs) es:


- Application Form (solicitarlo en becas@auci.gub.uy)


- Anexo I y II  (solicitarlo en becas@auci.gub.uy)


- Fotocopia Pasaporte


- CV


- Certificados de Estudios (Titulo, Ingles, etc.)


- Cané de salud (en caso de que el formulario médico sea completado por el
propio postulante)


- Formulario de la AUCI  (solicitarlo en becas@auci.gub.uy)


- Decreto 234/86  (solicitarlo en becas@auci.gub.uy)


- Copia de la CI


- Carta de aval de la institución patrocinante del becario, dirigido a la AUCI,
Sra. Directora Lic. Andrea Vignolo


*******************************************************************************








Observaciones:
- Conditions for Attendance:


1   to strictly adhere to the program schedule.


2   not to change the program topics.


3   not to extend the period of stay in Japan.


4   not to be accompanied by family members during the program.


5   to return to home countries at the end of the program in accordance with the
travel schedule designated by JICA.


6   to refrain from engaging in any political activities, or any form of
employment for profit or gain.


7   to observe Japanese laws and ordinances. If there is any violation of said
laws and ordinances, participants may be required to return part or all of the
training expenditure depending on the severity of said violation.


8   to observe the rules and regulations of the accommodation and not to change
the accommodation designated by JICA.


